Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 11 Summer Term 26th June 2020

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, the children have been coping really well with the hot weather. It's a bit of a relief for some cooler weather to be here next week! Please can you send a coat into school, just incase we have some rain!

Last week, I welcomed our new Foundation Stage Leader, Ms Holtham, who will be starting in September. Today, I would like to welcome another new member of staff, Ms Benson, who is our new School Business Manager, who will also be starting in September. Both of them will be a great assest to the school and I look forward to them starting next term.

As stated last week, we are still awaiting further instruction from the Government about what September looks like for the children. We will keep you informed of the latest news, as and when we hear anything.

As always, keep safe and well.

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019.

Coronavirus Risk Assessment

The risk assessment that has been written and agreed by Governors is on the school website. If you wish to have a paper copy, please let the school office know and a copy can be posted to you.

Fundraising Event

You may remember during the Spring term we had a Paralympic athlete come into school and lead a fund raising event in school with the children.

I am delighted to announce that we raised a staggering £1,048 for school to purchase sports equipment with.

This is really fantastic and a great opportunity to purchase equipment for children to be able to use at lunchtime.

Thank you for your generosity.

Dudley Performing Arts

As you know, we have Dudley Performing Arts (DPA) in school teaching whole class music lessons. However, due to the current situation, they have produced a series of short clips where children can continue to learn about music, even without the instrument.

See the links below for the music clips.

Information

Dates for your Diary

Last day of Summer term - Friday 17th July.

Start of Autumn term – Thursday 3rd September (depending on the advice from Government about the reopening of schools).

Autumn Half term – Monday 26th October – Friday 30th October.

End of Autumn term – Friday 18th December.

Start of Spring term 2021 – Tuesday 5th January.

School Lunch

This week we have trialled a hot lunch, which has gone down well with the children! Therefore, next week, we are expanding our hot lunch provision by offering sausages on Thursday as well as pizza on Friday, which will be delivered to the classes in an individual box for each child.

If you would like your child to have either or both of these, please book online. All orders must be booked by Wednesday evening.

Please ignore the rest of the menu, as children will carry on having sandwiches for the rest of the week.

If this goes well, we will look at introducing other foods during the following week.









Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 11 Summer Term 26th June 2020

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



Violin Lessons - Dear Parents, Your child was having, or due to start a violin lesson in school once a week. Although they are not able to play the instrument as it is in school, there are still things they can do to help get better at music. Below is a link to a short introduction from me and under that some other links to some other activities that they can do. Please have a go, encourage your child to join in - you may even want to do this with the whole family.

Week 1 - A short video from me: https://youtu.be/WK3tjRPrTxs

Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/U80rZldUr-q

Week 2 - A short video message from me https://youtu.be/njILNyuJ_MI

Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/zXTyVjIAMMc

Week 3 - A short introduction from me https://youtu.be/6jkWY9aHNeO

We'll Meet Again 1 https://youtu.be/h4MUNVnl4Es

We'll Meet again 2 https://youtu.be/3oRfyosfBKM

We'll Meet again 3 https://youtu.be/5okLswH dOY

We'll Meet again sing along https://youtu.be/19KVMCqsqeA

Week 4 - A short introduction from me https://youtu.be/V1A6v9n57g0

Mr Cs drum lesson https://youtu.be/UyvPxsXudws

Week 5 - A short introduction from me https://youtu.be/1NgA-YHWFC8

Mr C's drum lesson https://youtu.be/UyvPxsXudws

Mr C's drum lesson https://youtu.be/tvjY5EwKl Y

We'll meet again https://youtu.be/19KVMCqsqeA
Don't jole with a giraffe https://youtu.be/zXTyVjIAMMc

Music Italiano https://youtu.be/U80rZldUr-q

Week 6 - A short introduction from me https://youtu.be/RJsHM5BpsDA

Body warm up https://youtu.be/YglWOmNkW4g

If I were not a school child part 1 https://youtu.be/phUz0nRqVjq

If I were not a school child part 2 https://youtu.be/Ke84XnDE0cI

Week 7 - A short introduction from me https://youtu.be/sBJ2xSYq3VQ

Warm up https://youtu.be/kcUy5c3wbg8

BBQ Blues part 1 https://youtu.be/CyYf1y1XWfQ

BBQ Blues part 2 https://youtu.be/8RwThD9Qmvs

BBQ Blues sing along https://youtu.be/REYJkgP3ut8

Recorder Lessons - Dear Parent/Guardian, Your child was having Recorder lessons at school once a week. Although they are not able to play the instrument because it remains at school there are still lots of fun things that they can be doing that will help them to learn about music. Below is a link to some activities that they can do at home. Please have a go and encourage your child to join in- maybe you can do this as a whole family.

Week 1 - Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/5jyKJo-uGus

Week 2 - Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/0nwhKqOBdrI

Week 3 - Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/Yjnmr7kIw7U

Week 4 - Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/f9NjcPIfGaE

Week 5 - This week, I have sent a video made by my colleague Miss Green and also a video of the National Orchestra of Wales. Hope you enjoy watching them! Activities for this week: https://youtu.be/xecZ1pjHOJA https://youtu.be/xecZ1pjHOJA https://youtu.be/kEt1Mm8sSkA









Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 11 Summer Term 26th June 2020

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



Brass Lessons - Dear All, Your child was having a brass lesson in school once a week. Although they are not able to play the instrument as it is in school, there are still things they can do to help get better at music. Below is a link to a short introduction from me and under that some other links to musical activities that they can do. Please have a go, encourage your child to join in – you may even want to do this with the whole family.

Week 1 - https://youtube/T5pi5vH_6eY Week 2 - https://youtube/081MszeiLNU

Week 3 - https://youtu.be/pzM8xzZUDtg Week 4 - https://youtu.be/cGhZxFY1zjw

Week 7 - https://youtu.be/XZZsBqiPrB8 & https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GtRSLozhTqQ & http://www.hangmangameonline.com/game.php?id=8422#.Xt5fjMbSt7Y.link

Week 8 - https://youtu.be/xXQTaCHvnTo & 8nv Baby Yetu https://youtu.be/GtRSLozhTqQ and The Good The bad And the Ugly https://youtu.be/enuOArEfqGoyoutu.be

Week 9 - https://youtu.be/QhEcTvWg0XE







